
MEMORANDUM 

   

 

 TO: Mayor Walker and the Councilors 

 FROM: Edward Yost, Technology Services Manager 

 SUBJECT: Authorize Mayor Signature 

         DATE:         April 11, 2023 

  

 
 
Background:  
The League of Minnesota Cities has recently informed the City of Princeton that the Federal gov-
ernment is working on a policy to limit grant requests and communication to those governmental 
agencies that are currently using a .GOV domain. The Federal Government has made .GOV domains 
available, for free, to any local, State and/or Federal Government agency. 
 
To obtain a .GOV domain, the City of Princeton must submit a signed letter of intent to the Federal 
Government. Per Federal guidelines, our domain will be PRINCETONMN.GOV. This domain will not 
replace the current PRINCETONMN.ORG but instead will operate in conjunction when applying for 
grants and other Federal support. 
 
Recommendation: 
Staff recommends that the Council authorize the Mayor’s signature on the attached letter.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


